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UnitedStates Province 

August 12,2009 

Ms. Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securitiesand Exchange Commission 
100F. Street, NE 
WashingtorL DC 20549-1090 

Re: ReleaseNumber:3,1-60218,File No. 57-12-09 

DearSecretary Murphy: 

We are writing to submit comments on the Securities andExchange Commission's (SEC) 
proposedrule issued July 1, 2009 as Release Number 3460281, File No. 37-12-09 entitled 
"shareholderApproval of Executive Compensationof TARP Recipienls." We shongly support 
thespirit ofthe three measuresproposedto improvecorporal€ govemanceand enhance investor 
confidence,particularlyin rhe wake of an extemely difficult yea for investors, large and small. 

We, School Sisters of St. Fnncis, at both the Intemational andU.S. levels of our congregation 
maintainfimds for service projects and retirement to carry out our mission and providefor the 
needsof retired sisten. Wearewriting in support of the proposedrule requiring Troubled Asset 
ReliefProgram(TARP)recipientsto provideshareholdenwith an annual advisory vote on 
executivepayin their proxy solicitations. We also believe that the SEC should extend the 
Advisory Vote requirement to all publicly raded companies. At times, the gapbetween 
executivecompensationand workers' compensalion is unconscionable. 

We strongly zupport the Commission's effort to enhance disclosure of executivecompensation 
in their proxystatements,and applaud the Commission's approval ofa change in the New York 
StockExchangerule prohibiting brokers Aom votingproxiesin corporate elections without 
instructionsfrom their customers. 

Organizationssuch as the Interfaith Centeron Corporate Responsibility have long held tlre 
positionthatpubliccompaniesshouldprovidea separateshareholdervotein proxy solicitations. 
Althoughthis requirement is esselrtial during this periodin which TARPassistancemay be 
outstanding,the lessons of thepast year demonstrateopportunitiesfor shareholder input 
regarding the incentive systems in plrce at public compnies will help restore badly damaged 
investorconfidence. Further, we are in broad agrement with the clarifications regarding the 
aonualmeeting solicitation, advisory (non-binding)natureof thevoteand that smaller 
companiesdo not need to provide a compensationand analysis section in their proxy statunents. 
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Also in regards to the proposedenhancementsto disclosre nrles, we highlight in particularoln 
strongsupport ofexpanded attention to board diversity as companies disclose board 
qualifications, and we applaud theparticularattention to the role of compensation consultants. 

In this difficult time for all investors, youreforts to enhance disclosure md suplnrt
 
mechanismsto allow issuers to properlyinform their shareholdersare app'reciaed.
 

SincerelY, 

-Scffi SisrcrsoFSr francis ­
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